## SCHOOL UNION 69 NOTICE OF FACILITIES SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING

July 21, 2021 8:30 a.m. At SU #69 Offices 444 Camden Road, Hope ME

## **FACILITIES SUBCOMMITTEE Minutes**

In Attendance: Steve Wadsworth, Appleton; Emily Burgess, Hope and Tracee O'Brien, Lincolnville. Also in attendance: Kate Clark, Superintendent and Scott Easancy of Appleton.

- 1. Emily Burgess called the meeting to order at 8:27 am.
- 2. Emily Burgess moved to accept the minutes of the Jul 8, 2021 subcommittee meeting, seconded by Tracee O'Brien. Vote: 3-0 in favor, motion carried.
- 3. The committee reviewed the repairs currently underway at 444 Camden Road as well as a different rental option available in Lincolnville. Steve Wadsworth will talk to the landlord of 444 Camden Road to determine whether or not a ramp to make the building ADA compliant is a realistic option. Kate Clark and Tracee O'Brien have seen the Lincolnville property, Steve Wadsworth will reach out to the landlord to schedule a viewing. Other possibilities for rent will also be explored.
- 4. Tracee O'Brien moved to adjourn, Emily Burgess seconded the motion. Vote: 3-0 meeting adjourned at 9:22 am.

Respectfully summitted,

Kate Clark